
Dear families, 
Harmonize is back tomorrow, Wednesday 10th January! We have two rehearsals le昀琀 before our big 
Young Voices concert at the O2 Arena on Friday 19th January. If your child is a琀琀ending Young Voices, 
they will bring home a le琀琀er today with the 昀椀nal arrangements and two very important forms – 
these need fully comple琀椀ng and returning by Friday 12th January so that your child is able to a琀琀end 
the concert. Young Voices T-shirts have been despatched and will come home to those who 
purchased them as soon as we have received and processed the order. Tickets were transferred on 
Friday 22nd December via the AXS app, thank you to those who have already accepted the transfer. 
We have around 30 that have yet to be claimed by their owners, so please check your spam and junk 
email folders and accept as soon as possible. If you bought 琀椀ckets you no longer need you s琀椀ll need 
to accept the transfer; we recommend speaking to other TMA parents who may be looking to secure 
one, but please be mindful that we are unable to secure 琀椀ckets or assist with the process at this 
stage. Please see the Young Voices le琀琀er coming home today for more details about clothing and 
琀椀mings, as well as informa琀椀on on everything your child can and cannot bring for the visit. If you s琀椀ll 
have any ques琀椀ons remaining a昀琀er you receive the 昀椀nal arrangements le琀琀er today, please contact 
Harmonize@tma.bucks.sch.uk and I will do my best to help. 
Many thanks, 
Em Marshall 
Head of Music & Performing Arts 
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